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To Chair Bennett and the honorable Members of the House Environment and Natural Resources 
Committee:  

Please support H8312. Rhode Island has been considering this issue for many years. It is time to 

act. Please don't put this off for another year, creating more waste, more litter, more habitat 

degradation and more harm to wildlife. 


